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Dear Families,
We would like to thank all of the families that were able to join us on Thursday, September 12, 2019 for “Back to School Night.” It was a fun and informative evening. We got to celebrate the successes of P.S. 24 over the past few years and hear about new initiatives for the 2019-2020 school year including a Conflict Resolution Assembly each week for every student in grades 1-5. 
	

Upcoming Events
· Our First School Leadership Team meeting of the 2019-2020 school year is Wednesday, September 18, 2019 at 2:30pm
· Our First Parent Association Meeting of the 2019-2020 school year will be held on Wednesday, September 25, 2019.


Notes
· Please remember to check out our school website: www.ps24school.org Our wonderful parent coordinator. Florence Byrne, ensures that it contains all the information you need to help your children succeed and to keep you informed about school happenings. 



If you have any questions or concerns please email the administration or parent coordinator directly at: sschwartz@schools.nyc.gov,  namster@schools.nyc.gov, aparedes@schools.nyc.gov or fbyrne@schools.nyc.gov


We look forward to a great week! Thank you for your support and please remember to ask your children about all of the exciting things they are learning at school every day. 

								Sincerely,
								P.S. 24 Administration

